
 
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 939 
 

Asked on 22 August 2018 
 
MR T WATTS ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE (HON 
Y D’ATH) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Attorney-General advise (a) how many GPS trackers have been fitted on parolees 
since June last year, (b) how many charges have been made for parolees cutting off their 
trackers since June last year and (c) what the original offences were for the parolees fitted 
with GPS trackers? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
 
I thank the Member for Toowoomba North for his question.  
 
The issues raised in relation to GPS trackers for parolees, fall within the responsibilities of 
the Honourable Mark Ryan MP, Minister for Police and Minister for Corrective Services. 
Accordingly, I refer the Member to Minister Ryan. 
 
 


